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TO:  Newberg Planning Commission 
 
FROM:  Doug Rux, Community Development Director 
   
SUBJECT: MISC322-0002/ZMA22-0001/SUB322-0002/MISC222-0005  
 
DATE:  April 13, 2023 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The applicant for MISC322-0002/ZMA22-0001/SUB322-0002/MISC222-0005 has requested that the public hearing on 
the cases be continued. The attached letter details the continuance request. The next available date to continue the 
public hearing to is May 11, 2023. 
 
The Planning Commission will need to meet on April 13, 2023, in order to continue the public hearing to a date specific, 
place, and time. A quorum will be necessary to continue the hearing.  
 
 
Recommendation 
 
Continue the hearing for MISC322-0002/ZMA22-0001/SUB322-0002/MISC222-0005, May 11, 2023, at 7 pm at the 
Newberg Public Safety Building, 401 E Third Street. 
 
 
 
Attachment: 1. Hearing Continuance Request 

 




